
‘We are called to be the hands and face of Jesus as we learn, love and grow together” 

 

    Pupil Post 16th September 2019      

ATTENDANCE   
The first three days  

R Mozart- 100%                R O’Connor- 100%               Y1 Mistral- 97.6%                  Y1 Stein- 95.3%           
Y2 Pasteur- 95.4%                  Y2 More – 94.3%                  Y3 Hildegard –100%          Y3 Seacole – 97.8%          
Y4 Bonifacio –90.8%           Y4 Michelangelo- 96.7%          Y5 Agnesi- 92.8%                    Y5 Teresa- 99.3%   
Y6 Shakespeare-95.6%         Y6 Tolkien- 100%                 

LAST WEEK 

R Mozart- 97.6%                R O’Connor- 94.2%               Y1 Mistral- 98.4%                  Y1 Stein- 98.2%           
Y2 Pasteur- 95.5%            Y2 More – 94.8%                Y3 Hildegard –100%          Y3 Seacole – 96.7%          
Y4 Bonifacio – 96.6%          Y4 Michelangelo- 98.3%       Y5 Agnesi- 100%               Y5 Teresa- 97.43%   

Y6 Shakespeare-95.3%         Y6 Tolkien- 97.7% 
 Well done Miss Culkin’s class, Y3 Hildegard, with 100% attendance so far! 

 
CRUCIAL CREW 

On  Tuesday 10th September, Y6 went to Bowes Lyin House for Crucial 
Crew. We took part in eight activities; the recovery position; the Samaritans 

organisation; Road Safety; fire safety’ electrical safety; Billy’s Wish 
Foundation about bereavement; Cyberbullying and finally personal safety, 

including distractions.  All the activities taught Y6 what to do in an 
emergency and to learn about keeping safe in a variety of situations and 
what we should avoid doing.  In Fire Safety , we got to explore  a room 

with dangerous things around that could cause fire. We ghad to write down 
anything in the room that could possibly cause a fire. My favourite activity 

was learning about the recovery position as we got to try it out on our 
friends. I also liked Road Safety because we had to pretend to cross a road, 

using a mat with lots of shapes but we were only allowed to step on one 
shape at a time whilst trying to text a message on a phone.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

On her arrival Sunday 15th  

 

SUMMER CHALLENGE – NEPAL 

Mrs Curry was overwhelmed with the amount of work shared 

about Nepal; it came in in all sorts of shapes, sizes and 

media. Displays will go up in both halls on her return but  

she has taken many gifts with her to our twin school- the 

PGA Academy in Pokhara, including a scrapbook  with the 

letters each class wrote about life in our school and 

England. We hope they like the  school jumper and  dove 

badge. Here is a taste of some of the work by families during 

the holidays. Well done everyone! 
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